
 

 

Looking for guidance on which career path is right for you? 

Let the experts at Santa Ana College help! 

 

Join Orangewood Foundation for an enlightening workshop featuring vocational      
assessments designed to help you explore career options, then review and discuss 

the results of your assessment with a career counselor. 

 
 

Santa Ana College  

A Building, Room 204 

Thursday, November 3rd 

5:00pm – 8:30pm 

 

 

 

       Additional Parking info TBD. Please  

         Contact Christian Brown for more 

                         Information.   
     

 

Don’t miss out on this one-of-a-kind opportunity! 

Open to youth ages 14-21. Priority registration will be given to youth ages 14-15. 
 

To register for this workshop, please contact Christian Brown at (714) 619-0227, or 
CBrown@OrangewoodFoundation.org  

 


